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September 11, 2021 
 
 

RE: Discolouration of water in West Elgin 
 
To: Residents and Visitors of West Elgin 
 
This letter is to inform you that the water that serves the West Elgin area is safe to drink from a 
Public Health perspective. Due to recent changes in temperature and the presence of naturally 
occurring minerals in the water, such as Manganese and Iron, the water has recently been 
discoloured. Southwestern Public Health has received results informing that the levels of 
bacteria and the naturally occurring minerals are within the safe limits for drinking water. For 
bacteria, these levels are 0.0. 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to Southwestern Public Health at 1-800-922-0096 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Dr. Joyce Lock, MD, MSC, FRCPC  
Medical Officer of Health  
Southwestern Public Health 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


